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Welcome to LC2 Guidance! 
This newsletter is created by the Elementary Itinerant Counsellors in LC2, 
where your child’s school is located. 
 
EIC hours vary from school to school within our Learning Centre.  If you 
have a concern about your child, please contact your child’s teacher, 
or the principal of your child’s school. 
 

Our goal is to keep you (students and parents/guardians) 
informed of all things Guidance! 

 

 
The TDSB Vision of Guidance 
❖ promote success for all learners 
❖ foster and support the emotional, social, and academic 

well-being of students 
❖ promote all pathways and honour all destinations 
❖ help students make connections with self and others, in school, 

within the TDSB, and in the broader community 
 

 
Important Information for the Transition to Grade 9 
 
Over the next few months, Grade 8 students will receive very important 
information about the transition to high school.  It is imperative that students be 
responsible in sharing this information with their parents/guardians.  Here are 
some items to watch for: 
 
□ High School Information night at your child’s school 
□ High School Information Nights​ at high schools they are considering 

(October to January) 
□ “Choices for 9” pamphlet (October) 
□ high school application form deadlines (December/January) 
□ high school entrance audition/examination 

(November/December/January) 
 

 

Also, please ensure that we have your current address on our system.  Your 

home high school is determined by your address. 

 

Let’s make it a great year working together! 
 

 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/HighSchool/GoingtoHighSchool/OpenHousesandInformationNights.aspx


 


